
      

WTS SEPAG  
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
W.T.S. SEPAG 

(Warren Township Schools Special Education Parent Advisory Group) 

 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 

Important note: 
 

The WTS SEPAG District Meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 
20, 2017 @ 1:30 PM at the BOE Office is canceled and will be 

rescheduled at a later date.  
 
 
 

If you would like additional information about WTS SEPAG: 
 

Submit inquiries via email to: wtssepag@gmail.com 
 


